
                                                                                                       Roinn C Rackard League Camogie County Final  

The girls played in the Rackard League County Final against 

Monageer/Boolavogue in Wexford Park on 16th May.  

Unfortunately, we didn’t get the result we hoped for on the day 

but the girls played a fantastic match and should be very proud 

of themselves. We would like to say a special thanks to 

Marshalstown Castledockrell Camogie Club who sponsored 

food in Burgermac after the match and also to a generous 

sponsor who donated socks, boot bags and water bottles for the 

match. The team were thrilled! A huge thanks also to Ms. 

Morrissey, Ms. O Shea and Brian Ivers for all their hard work 

with training and matches over the season. 

 

School Sports 

A number of our students participated in the School Sports 

competition in the Enniscorthy Sports Hub on 17th May. 

Everyone had a great day and represented our school very well. 

 

We had a number of medal winners at the competition: 

Nina Naughton under 10: 100m-Gold 

Wallis Ashmore under 11: 100m-Silver 

Ella Roban Casey under 12: 100m -Gold 

Amy Donnelly under 11: long jump-Bronze 

Mia Whelan under 14: 400m-Gold 

Samuel Redmond under 14: 600m-Silver 

Girls under 12 relay: Ella Roban Casey, Abi Doyle Kinsella, 

Wallis Ashmore and Leah Slye-Gold 

 

We are so proud of all of the participants. Well done to all!  

 

First Holy Communion 

There was a fantastic parish celebration for the First Holy 

Communion on 27th May. Many thanks to the Parish Pastoral 

Committee and the Community Centre Committee for the 

reception provided for the communion class and their families 

in the Community Centre after the ceremony. A huge thank you 

to everyone who gave their time to make this such a success.  

 

Parents’ Association AGM 

The AGM of the Parents Association will take place in the 

school on Tuesday 30th May at 7.30 p.m. All parents/guardians 

of children in the school are welcome to attend.  

 

Spring Clean 

Our annual Spring Clean takes place on Monday 12th June. 

Parents and guardians are more than welcome to assist the 

children in cleaning up our local environment. A timetable for 

the day will be sent on Aladdin closer to the time. The day is 

always enjoyable for the children and we hope to see as many 

of you as possible on the day.  

 

Active Schools Week 

Active Schools Week will run from the 12th to 16th June. Our 

Sports Day and the Victorian Tea Party will take place on 16th 

June, weather permitting. All parents/guardians are welcome to 

attend on that day. The Victorian Tea Party will take place in 

the Community Centre.  
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Our Class Book 

This year each class completed a class poetry/story/art book for 

the ‘Our Class Book’ project. The children and teachers have 

worked very hard in preparing the content and artwork for 

these books. The books have now been sent to print and we are 

excited to see the finished products.  

Ms. Morrissey’s fifth class prepared a book of mainly poetry 

for this project. The publishing company, CJ Fallon, were so 

impressed with the content of fifth class’ book that they have 

asked if they can use this book as a sample to show other 

schools for the ‘Our Class Book’ project. What a compliment 

to Ms. Morrissey’s class and acknowledgement of the great 

work they have done. Well done everyone! 

 

Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

The Teddy Bears’ Picnic for children enrolled in the new 

Junior Infants ASD class will take place on 19th June. 

The Teddy Bears’ Picnic for children enrolled in the new 

mainstream Junior Infants class will take place on 23rd June. 

We are looking forward to meeting all the children and their 

teddies! 

 

School Tours 

School tours are running from 23rd to 29th June. The children 

and teachers are all looking forward to them and we are sure 

they will have fantastic experiences.  

 

50th Celebration of the Opening of the School 

Our school was established in 1973 and so there will be a 

celebration to mark the 50th anniversary of the opening of the 

school in September. We are looking for photos of the 

school/pupils/staff etc. that members of the community may 

have. If you are happy to forward copies of any such photos to 

us we will display them for the celebration. If anyone has any 

ideas of other things to include in the celebration or would like 

to help out in any way please let us know.     

 

Dates for your Diary 

05/06 – 09/06 School closed for June bank holiday 

week 

12/06 Return to school 

30/06 ½ day for summer holidays 

 

School Calendar 

The school calendar for 2023-2024 will be circulated at the 

time of circulation of school reports. 

 

If you have any queries/concerns please contact the class 

teacher in the first instance and then myself if you wish to do 

so.  

 

Kindest regards, 

_____________________ 

Michelle O’ Neill - Principal 

 

Michelle O’Neill  


